
 

 

We will be holding a non-uniform day on our last 
day of term.  Pupils may come to school in non-

uniform for a chocolate donation.   
 

The chocolate donations will be used as prizes at 
our ‘Bingo Disco’ which we will be holding on 

Tuesday 2nd July 2024   

 
Details of how to buy tickets for the Bingo Disco 
will be published after the Spring Bank Holiday.  

 
Thank you for supporting this event. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


